
A male who identified himself as Zac Vaughn, phone 512-565-8721, called ICA Radio in Corpus Christi to 
inquire about political rates and competitive spending for an unidentified candidate regarding the 32nd 
District at about 3:35PM on 10/2/20.  General Manager Scott Wiggins spoke to Mr. Vaughn.  Mr. Vaughn 
asked Mr. Wiggins questions about which, if any candidates, were advertising on KKPN-FM, KPUS, FM, 
and KAJE-FM.  Mr. Wiggins inquired as to which campaign Mr. Vaughn represented.  Mr. Vaughn did not 
directly answer the questions Mr. Wiggins asked of him.  No rates or other candidate buy details were 
given to Mr. Vaughn.  Mr. Vaughn did not provide any other contact information.  


